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Barnett, Mary

From: Lemaster, Jeff
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2018 8:59 AM
To: Barnett, Mary
Subject: FW: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1536513360577

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: No-Reply  
Sent: Sunday, September 09, 2018 12:16 PM 
To: Help-Water 
Subject: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1536513360577 
 
******************************************************************************* 
Email Address: finley.mike@sbcglobal.net 
Name: Mike Finley 
Category: citizen 
Mailing Address: 5201 Summerhill Apt 311 
City: Texarkana 
State: TX 
Zip: 75503 
Phone Number: (903) 748-8889 
Division: Water 
Referring Page:  //www.adeq.state.ar.us/water/forms/questions-intro.aspx 
Email ID: 1536513360577 
Date: 9/9/2018 
Time: 12:09:23 PM 
 
Questions Comments: 
 
Please stand by your very appropriate decision to deny a new regulation 5 permit to C&H  Hog Farms. To allow 
tons of raw hog feces to infiltrated (as is now evident on your quality of water report) the tributaries and inflow 
into the national park Buffalo River is not only unacceptable, it is criminally negligent.You have the 
opportunity to correct a horrible wrong. Do your job this time and stop this nonsense  
 
 
 


